
Celebration of 'Swachhta Hi Seva' at ICAR-National Bureau Of Agricultural 

Insect Resources, Hebbal Campus, Bengaluru 

ICAR- NBAIR launched campaign 'Swachhta Hi Seva' on September 15th to continue upto 

2nd October. Swachhta pledge was taken in the Hebbal office campus. More than 50 staff 

including Director, FAO, Scientists, Administrative staff, Supporting Staff and Contractual 

labours of Hebbal campus took the Swachhta pledge. After taking the pledge, entrance and 

the entire office premises were cleaned. 

With the help of BBMP the open urinal area adjacent to NBAIR main campus was converted 
to nursery where the  NBAIR staff took active role. 

                       

 

ICAR-NBAIR Staff taking Swachhta Pledge during the celebration of Sewa Divas 



 

 

 

 

ICAR-NBAIR Staff involved in office premises cleaning activities  



 

With the help of BBMP the open urinal area adjacent to NBAIR main campus was 
converted to nursery where the NBAIR staff took active role. 

 


